
Once a payment is approved on line, the payment takes a few days to be 
deposited into our checking account.   
 
Currently, the two systems are not integrated.  All on-line payments still need to 
be posted manually. 
 
If you are looking for a DMV clearance, please call the Tax office after you have 
received a confirmation of the payment.  We can issue a clearance electronically 
to DMV. 


